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National Nurses Week, May 6-12: Thank you!
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ISSUE: HEALTH CARE 

We thank our nurses throughout the Southern Tier and Finger Lakes regions, and across New

York State, for their compassion and their dedication to care.

The week of May 6-12, 20-17 is designated as National Nurses Week.

We thank our nurses throughout the Southern Tier and Finger Lakes regions, and across

 New York State, for their compassionate spirits and their dedication to care.

Thank a nurse you know today! 
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